
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Heavenly’s Killebrew Canyon is expected to
open March 18, making the resort 100 percent
open.

• There is a poetry slam at Lake Tahoe Community College on
April 26 at 8pm. Free to attend; $5 for competitors. Each
competitor should prepare two poems. Sign-ups are 15 minutes
before the event.

• Lake Tahoe Unified board President Wendy David receive the
Dolores Garcia Spirit of Boardmanship Award, the highest award
the El Dorado County School Boards Association gives out.

• Arcadia this month released its latest illustrated book on
the history of Lake Tahoe. “Lake Tahoe’s West Shore” traces
the evolution of the area from its European discovery in 1844
through its development into one of the world’s prime vacation
spot. Carol A. Jensen is the author.

•  Here  are  the  weekly  Sierra  and  El  Dorado-Tahoeroadwork
schedules from Caltrans.
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